
 

 

 

 Alewife Stormwater/ Wetlands Restoration Project 
                            A City Tour 
Monday, May 13th 3:30pm - 4:30pm 
 
Join Catherine Woodbury for a guided walk through the Alewife Storm 
Water/ Wetland Restoration project. Catherine is DPW Project Manager, 
will give this tour to Friends of Alewife Reservation and the public.  Come 
to check out this new site where over 68 thousand plants are installed, 
creating large volumes of water storage for North Cambridge and 3 levels 
of marsh for habitat, and boardwalk for public observation and recreation- 
all a part of the 3.5 acres of wetlands which include a storm water basin, 

forebay, oxbow, connected with a transit and pedestrian pathway from 
Belmont to Cambridge Alewife MBTA stop. Call FAR at 617-415-1884. For 
more details or Catherine at 617-349–4818. Meet at 165 Cambridge Park 

Drive, front of building. 


